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Mr D Roberts, Headteacher
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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are incredibly excited and proud to announce that the school has been awarded with the Children’s Writers and Illustrators Group ‘Reading for Pleasure’ award.  This was awarded by Sir Philip Pullman and Sita Brahmachari, our visiting author during the Autumn Term, for the inspiring efforts the school gives to promote reading for pleasure.  Thank you for all the support you give your children in inspiring them to read.  

This news comes at a great time and opportunity to continue inspiring children to read for pleasure.
World Book Day – Thursday 5th March

This Thursday is World Book Day and to celebrate all that is wonderful about books and the experiences reading can give us, we would love the children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas for the day.   

During the day, the children will have the opportunity to share their favourite books with their peers, read with others including their buddies from their buddy class, talk about different authors and read for pleasure.  

If your child would be more comfortable remaining in school uniform that is absolutely fine – it is completely optional.  Whether wearing pyjamas (and dressing gowns if they choose) or school uniform, children should still wear their school shoes and remember to wear coats etc for play and lunchtime.

We know it will be a memorable day for the children and hope they enjoy immersing themselves in lots of books.

The Travelling Book Fair is back!!

Also on Thursday, we have the book fair arriving at school.  There will be a great selection of the very best books to inspire and entertain readers of all ages and abilities, including young infants.  

The book fair will be open: 

After school - Thursday 5th March to Tuesday 10th March from 3.15pm-3.45pm 
(for Parents and children)  
and
Lunchtimes - Friday 6th March to Wednesday 11th March 12.15pm-12.45pm 
(for Children only)
Visit www.travellingbooks.co.uk/books to see just a small selection of the books coming to the book fair.  

You can pay for books through a variety of ways:
1. Visit the book fair in person and pay in cash or cheque (payable to ‘Travelling Books’ please).  If the book is not immediately available, it can be ordered and will usually be sent within a week.  
2. Visit the website www.travellingbooks.co.uk/gift-vouchers and buy vouchers before the Book Fair (and get 20% extra free) for your child to spend at the fair.  Remember to send the printed out voucher to school with your child.
3. Whilst visiting the Book Fair, pay by debit/credit card using the Travelling Books secure phone payment line - more details of how to pay using this method will be at the Book Fair.
The children will also be able to use their World Book Day £1 Token at the book fair.  

If your child is bringing money into school to purchase books during lunchtime, please could you ensure it is in a sealed and named envelope, with the amount of money written on the outside, to ensure you have knowledge of the money coming in, and this can be handed to the teacher during registration time for safe keeping.  We cannot accept responsibility for any other money coming in.

The children love having the opportunity to browse and buy books that appeal to them so please do try and visit the Book Fair with your child.  By buying books, you will be supporting your child and our school as we receive books in commission.  Not only do you get new books, but your school does too!

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Book Fair.

Miss Sedgwick       	Mr Hyde
Assistant Head      	English Subject Lead 
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